Insolvency Live! 2022 — have you got a
question to ask?

News story

The Insolvency Service is hosting its annual stakeholder event on 5 July 2022
and we're asking for questions to be submitted to the Q&A panel.
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This year’s Insolvency Live! 2022 will be the first time the Insolvency
Service has hosted a hybrid event where delegates will be able to attend in
person and online.

Over the past couple of years during the pandemic, Insolvency Live! has been
delivered virtually and in 2021, we welcomed more than 240 delegates who
tuned in online.

We’re hoping Insolvency Live! 2022 builds on the successes of those online
events and this year’s agenda is jam-packed with speakers from within the
Insolvency Service and from the insolvency industry.

We welcome leading insolvency expert and senior lecturer in law, Dr John
Tribe, who will use insight on the cost of living — past and present — and
how the personal insolvency framework has helped individuals historically, as
well as the possible pressures it may face in the current economic climate.

Other engaging sessions include a presentation on energy sector insolvencies,
our customer insight team will talk about the changes they are making to
improve customer experience, and the team behind the Director Education
Project will showcase the tools they have developed to educate directors and
prevent avoidable insolvencies.

The day will end with a Q&A panel, where participants will have the
opportunity to put forward their questions to Chief Executive Dean Beale and
other members of our executive leadership team.

If you would like to attend the event in person or online, please contact:
Stakeholder@insolvency.gov.uk.
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We’'re also welcoming questions to ask our executive leadership team and you
can send yours to: stakeholder@insolvency.gov.uk.
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